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I opposed Measure 114, as did many, and I oppose this measure too. Making it 

harder for law-abiding citizens to buy guns will not make us safer. Criminals do not 

abide by the law. They will get their hands on guns no matter how many laws you put 

into effect. Actually prosecuting criminals might help more. And keeping them in 

prison. Providing mental health treatment for those in need instead of worrying about 

putting a label on people in mental crises also sounds more reasonable. But quit 

targeting those of us who follow the laws already. We don't need more laws. 


